

HOLIDAY VILLAGES OF LIVINGSTON
HOME OWNERS ASSOCIATION



June 21, 2022
Reference: Newly Appointed Board of Director and Secretary 
The Board of Directors of Holiday Villages of Livingston Homeowners Association would like to thank all of you who turned in an applicant for the position of Board of Directors and Officers.
 Congratulations to Doug Presser who has been appointed to the Board of Directors to continue the remaining two years of this position.
Congratulations to Terri Langford-Rutherford who has been appointed as Secretary for Holiday Villages of Livingston Homeowners Association. All Officer Positions are for a one year term which is appointed the following year in May.
If you see Doug or Terri out in the neighborhood we hope you take the time to congratulate and thank them for volunteering for these positions.
The President position has not been filled so if you have any interest in this position respond by email with your name, contact information to HVLOABOD@gmail.com.

Sincerely,
Holiday Villages of Livingston
Board of Directors



